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Headteacher: Mrs Claire Elliott, BA Hons PGCE

28" November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

On the last day of term, Friday 16" December, we will be making slight changes to the lesson
structure for the day to enable us to enjoy our school Christmas lunch and to come together as a
community.

The structure of the day is as follows:

Time: Activity:

8.45-9.00 Normal registration

9.00-10.20 Lesson one (with usual teachers)

10.20-10.40 | Breaktime

10.40 — 12.00 | Lesson two (with usual teachers)

12.00 — 12.45 | ILT for Year 7, 9 and 11 will be spent in the main hall where they will either eat
their pre-ordered lunch or their own packed lunched, with their tutor and Head of
Year, and will partake in table games and activities.

Year 8 and 10 will have their supervised breaktime.

12.45-1.30 ILT for Year 8 and 10 will be spent in the main hall where they will either eat
their pre-ordered lunch or their own packed lunched, with their tutor and Head of
Year, and will partake in table games and activities.

Year 7, 9 and 11 will have their supervised breaktime.

1.30-3.15 Students will spend the afternoon with their form tutor to take part in a form quiz
and participate in an end of year assembly. During the assembly, students will
have the opportunity to experience a section of our Christmas concert and we will
celebrate students’ achievements as a community.

Students are also invited to wear a Christmas jumper to replace their blazer over their usual school
uniform. Wearing a Christmas jumper is optional and you do not need to go out and purchase one
(you can improvise with your own designs.) If students would prefer not to wear a Christmas jumper,
they will need to wear their school blazer.
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Please can you also ensure your child remembers to bring their usual school equipment (such as their
pencil case) for the first two lessons of the day.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas and best wishes for 2023.

Mrs Claire Elliott
Headteacher
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